PTCA Board Report
April 2012

I. Recent PTCA events:

A. Teacher Appreciation: The week of April 9-13 was Teacher Appreciation
Week at both campuses. The Teacher Appreciation committee worked hard
to host events throughout the week to show the ANCS teachers and staff how
much they are appreciated. These included an breakfast (elementary
campus) and lunch (middle campus), gifts of flowers, fruit baskets, and notes
written by parents and students. The committee did a wonderful job and the
week was a great success.

&

The Run with the Wolves 5K Committee has been working hard to spread the
word about the race scheduled for Saturday, April 14. As of Wednesday, April
11, 230 people have pre-registered for the race. Please visit the race web site
at www.atlncs.org/5K for updates. We encourage all ANCS families to
participate.

1L Upcoming PTCA Events:
A. The deadline for the final round of PTCA Mini-Grant funds is Thursday,
April 12.

B. Third Friday Coffee at the Elementary campus will be held on April 20 and
the school store will be open.

C. The PTCA Executive Committee will meet on Monday 4/16 to review the
final round of Mini-Grants. Also on the agenda are the slate of officers for
next year and next year’s budget, which will both be voted on at May PTCA
meeting.

D. The final PTCA meeting of the year will be held at 7PM on Tuesday, May 8
at the Middle school Campus.

E. The PTCA will host the Graduation Receptions for both the 5% and the 8th
grades at the end of the school year.

Submitted by Melissa McKay-Hagan and Anita Downing, Co-Presidents



